

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

June 21, 2016

Matthew Marcou Chair, Public Space Committee District Department of Transportation 1100 4th Street, SW, Third Floor Washington, DC 20004 PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov

RE: Application by the Carlyle Hotel to Stage Valet Parking at 1731 New Hampshire Avenue NW (DDOT #10275354)

Dear Chair Marcou:

At its regular meeting on June 8, 2016, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered the above-referenced matter. With 8 of 8 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (8-0-0):

ANC 2B supports the Carlyle Hotel's public space application to stage valet parking at 1731 New Hampshire Avenue NW. This application was filed by the hotel as a result of the recent settlement agreement that was signed by the ANC and the Carlyle Hotel in regards to the hotel's Alcoholic Beverage Control Board license. This application will also formalize a valet parking zone that has already existed in front of the hotel for some time now.

Commissioners Stephanie Maltz (<u>2b03@anc.dc.gov</u>) and Nicole Mann (<u>nicole.mann@dupontcircleanc.net</u>) are the Commission's representatives in this matter.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Nicole Mann

Chair